
Bristol County Sheriff Heroux
visits  New  Bedford  High
School
“Sheriff Heroux visited New Bedford High School to give a
presentation about corrections, the BCSO, and the importance
of participating in civic duties.

After the presentation, students participated in an open Q&A
session where they could ask the Sheriff anything they wanted
to know. It was a very interactive and fun conversation for
all involved.

Thank you to New Bedford High School for inviting the Sheriff
today for this presentation!”-Bristol County Sheriff’s Office.
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